
 
  

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together  
   

16th March 2021 

  

  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

RE: Osmington Bay Trip 

  

Following the announcement by the U.K. Government of their roadmap for the lifting of restrictions 

across the country, the residential trip to Osmington Bay will now go ahead.   

  

This trip is planned from the 30th of June until the 2nd of July 2021 and will be dependent on a 

successful lifting of Government restrictions.  We will continue to base our decisions on 

Government guidelines, and should anything change we will inform you, in a timely manner.  

  

The final instalments can now be paid on the MCAS app. In MCAS, please select ‘Products’ in the 

drop-down menu.  If you have any issues with payments or accessing MCAS, please email or call the 

Office.  It is imperative that we receive full payment by the end of May to enable your child to 

attend.  

   
Yours sincerely,  

  

  
Laura Bennett   

Head Teacher  

  

  

                   


